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December 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers of sixth form students, 

Year 13 Mock Examinations January 2023 

I am writing to outline the expectations for the upcoming Year 13 mock exam period, which begins on 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 

 In order to provide students with an authentic experience of examinations and allow the time to prepare 

independently, year 13 will be on study leave from 3rd January – 13th January 2023.  

During this time, Year 13 students will not be required to attend college if they do not have exams. All 

students have received a copy of the mock exam timetable, detailing the time and date of each mock 

exam. 

Students who wish to revise in college during this period are welcome to do so.   

It is important that all students sign in at the sixth reception when they arrive at the college site. This is a 

necessary requirement for health and safety, in the event of a fire. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Nicholas Sutton 

Head of Sixth Form 

Assistant Principal  
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